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20th August 2013 

 

 

Attention: Ms. Fiona Kirk 

Development Central 

Enterprise, Planning and Protective Services 

Fife Council 

Kingdom House 

Glenrothes KY7 5LY 

 

Dear Ms. Kirk, 

 

13/02299/FULL - Installation of replacement windows 

2D Murray Park St Andrews Fife KY16 9AW 

 

The Royal Burgh of St. Andrews Community Council (hereinafter “StACC”) is registering an 

OBJECTION to the above planning application.  

 

The StACC OBJECTS to the use of uPVC windows within the Conservation area of St. Andrews. In 

order for this application to be approved, the application should be made to use wooden windows as per 

the Conservation Area Guidelines.   

 

Please acknowledge safe receipt of this letter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Howard Greenwell 

Convener - Planning Committee 

St. Andrews Community Council  

 

cc: St. Andrews Community Council Planning Committee 

 Cllr. Frances Melville 

 Cllr. Dorothea Morrison 

 Cllr. Keith McCartney 

 Cllr. Brian Thomson  


